
 
 

Yakima Waste Systems, Inc. 
PO Box 2830 

Yakima WA  98907 
 
 
 
 

December 10, 2009 
 
 
Mr. David W. Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Attn: Records Section 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 
 
RE:  Fuel Surcharge Submittal, Certificate Number G-89. 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
The following changes have been made to the Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement No. 13 and the LSN 
form.  1.  The monthly billing was changed from service in arrears to current month, since customers 
are invoiced at the end of the month for that month.  2.  For the monthly billing Supplement No. 13 
only covers the month of February.  3.  Customers billed in arrears and the current month the billing 
takes place at the beginning of the month instead as previously stated the end of the month.  The 
billing in February takes place February 1, and covers January and February; the billing in March is 
scheduled for March 1, and covers February and March. 
 
If you have any questions regarding these corrections, please contact me at (253) 896-3278, (253) 377-
4208 or via email at irmgardw@wcnx.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Irmgard R. Wilcox 
Controller  
 
 
 
 

Telephone Number (253) 896-3278, Cell (253) 377-4208, Fax (253) 582-9561 
 


